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February 2024. 
FAVSP Cross Country Event at Delamere Forest on Friday 22nd March 2024. 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
This year, we are attending the local schools cross country competition that will take place near Whitefield car 
park in Delamere forest on Friday 22nd March 2024. This event will begin at 10am and will finish at about 
12pm. Each race is approximately 1km in length and each race is broken down into age and gender. If your 
child is born in September – February, they will be in the older race for their year group, if they are born in 
March – August, they will be in the younger race for their age group.   
 
We are encouraging every child in Key Stage 2 to take part in this event. For those children who do take part, 
to thank them for their bravery and celebrate the fact that they had a go at this challenge event, we will be 
holding a reward afternoon on Friday 22nd March and ask that these children bring a change of ‘party clothes’ 
into school with them, ready for a celebration.  
 
Children must ensure they come to school in their full PE kit on this day, including a plain white t-shirt, navy 
blue shorts, and appropriate shoes in order to be able to run around the field, as well as warm and waterproof 
clothing as children will be outdoors all morning. There is no toilet close to Whitefield carpark, and therefore 
staff will create a private area for children to be able to go in the forest if they need to. Please ensure your 
child brings with them enough water to last them the morning and a snack or two to keep them going. We will 
be having lunch when we return to school which may be later than some of the children’s usual lunch time.  
 
We would love to see as many parents and relatives supporting this exciting event as possible. We ask, if you 
are going to come, please do not take your child away from the Frodsham Primary Academy ‘base’ as staff 
are responsible for keeping your child safe on this day. We also ask that parents do not impede the finish line. 
Standing on the outside of the track would be much more useful in order to support your child and other 
children taking part in the event.                                                                                                                             
Children will be getting a coach to the event with members of staff from school. The coach will be leaving 
school just after 9. If you are coming to support your child, and want to take them straight to the forest in the 
morning, please specify that on the slip below. Your child must be at the forest for 9.40 so they can walk the 
track with the school beforehand. It is vital children are not late on this day.  
 
If you have any queries see Miss Pemberton – apemberton@wpat.uk  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS2 Cross Country event at Delamere forest Friday 22nd March 2024 10am – 12pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………. to take part in the cross country 

event.  

 

 

 

I give permission for my child to travel to the even via coach with members of staff from school. 

 

 

 

I will drive my own child to Delamere forest, Whitefield carpark.  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Dated ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


